
  We want to hear  
from you

Chelan County PUD is considering 
a proposed standard for fuel 
source diversity.

The federal Public Utility Regulatory Policies 
Act and the Energy Policy Act of 2005 require 
electric utilities to begin considering certain 
standards by Aug. 8, 2007. PUD commissioners 
plan to hold hearings this November, prior 
to determining whether the standards are 
appropriate to adopt. Commissioners are 
seeking written comments from the public.   

For details on the proposed standards and how 
to comment, please see the legal advertising 
in today’s classified section of this newspaper, 
or visit www.chelanpud.org and click on 
“Customer Services.”


